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The First 5 Mono County Commission is seeking to fill two membership vacancies. Priority areas of the 
Commission include improving the health, development and school readiness of children ages 0 to 5.   

Candidates who fall within any of the following categories are encouraged to apply:   

   1)  Past or present recipients of First 5-funded services to families with young children,   

   2)  Representatives from the following groups:   

 Local child care resource or referral agencies or a local child care coordinating group  
 

 Local organizations for prevention or early intervention for families at risk 
 

 Community-based organizations that have the goal of promoting early childhood development 
 

 Local medical, pediatric, or obstetric associations or societies 
 

 

If you are interested in being a part of the First 5 Mono County Commission, please send a letter of 
interest by 5 pm on May 20, 2015, to First 5 Mono County, PO Box 130, Mammoth Lakes, CA 93546.  

For more information, call the First 5 Office at 760-924-7626, or visit www.monokids.org.  

 

 

  

 

Community Members Needed to Help Shape the Lives of 
Local Children and Their Families 

 

 

 

 

 

I am ready for 

school! 

 


